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FSAACA (Florida Sport Aviation Antique and Classic Association)
PO Box 1893

Trenton, FL 32693
Email: newsletter@fsaaca.org

Bill Kilborn 352-463-9318

February 16th, 2013
12 Oaks Air Estates

14 miles SW of  Ocala

Plan now to attend the “6th Annual George Read Memorial Fly In” on Saturday February 16, 2013. 
Rain date is Sunday February 17 – call 352-476-6518 Saturday morning for a recorded event status 
message.  This event is hosted by your friends at Twelve Oaks Air Estates and sponsored by the 
Florida Sport Aviation Antique and Classic Assoc. http://www.fsaaca.com/ and the Hatz Biplane 
Assoc. http://www.hatzbiplane.com.

We are planning a one day event with coffee and donuts at 09:00 and lunch being served 11:30 to 
14:00. Lunch donation request is $8.00 each, Kids 12 and under $5.00. If  you would like to stay 
over, you are welcome to do so. We will gladly drive over-nighters into town for dinner Saturday 
night and breakfast Sunday morning.

If  you have any questions, please feel free to contact John @ 352-476-6518
or Gary at gwread@aol.com or call 727-543-4724.

Flying in:
Twelve Oaks 5FL7  http://www.airnav.com/airport/5FL7 - Advisory 122.90
 
Driving in:
7317 N Lecanto Hwy, Hernando FL 34442  (Junction of  SR 200 and CR 491)

Gary and Debbie Read and your friends at Twelve Oaks



Good turnout during the last fly-in at New Smyrna.  A big THANK-YOU  goes 
out to the folks at American Aero, they always seem to put on a great time, 
good food and a lot of  good hangar talk. 

There was several military vehicles on display for everyone to enjoy.

We have new members: Pete and Barbara Putnam from Loves Landing and 
D J and Erin Henderson from New Smyrna Beach. We are so very happy to 
have them join us, and welcome.

Thank you to all who made our quarterly meeting held at 11am, we had a 
good turn out.  Thanks again and keep reading your newsletter, emails and 
coming soon facebook about times and places.

Prez Kim...

Well, it’s that time again.........
 
Please contact Prez Kim if  you are planning on volunteering at Sun-N-Fun 
2013 (April 9-14). She will need your information to complete the require-
ments for Sun-N-Fun: Hope everyone is ready for Sun-N-Fun 2013.

Please conmtact Kim right away if  you are planning on volunteering.  Do you 
need: week or daily passes, shirt size, camping passes and the hours you 
plan on working.
 
Please keep in mind for you to receive a complete credential package, Sun-
N-Fun requires you to work at least 28 hours.
                                                                      
Contact Kim for complete information or any questions at 352-475-9736 or 
email to fsaaca@aol.com.
 
Thanks to all and get ready it is going to be a great year.......






